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a) Has the Department entered into any contacts with the Boston Consulting 
Group since December 2007? 
 
b) If so, what are the nature and value of such contracts? 
 
c) Are any employees of Boston Consulting currently located in the 
Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet building? 
 
Answer:  
 
a)  No 

 
b) Not applicable 

 

c) Yes.  There are currently two employees of Boston Consulting Group who have 
taken leave without pay from the company for the period of their non-ongoing 
employment with PM&C. 

  


